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Our ref: WX/2020/134420/01-L01 
Your ref: TR010025 
 
Date:  28 September 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
APPLICATION BY HIGHWAYS ENGLAND FOR AN ORDER GRANTING 
DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR THE A303 STONEHENGE (AMESBURY TO 
BERWICK DOWN). NOTICE REGARDING SUBMISSION BY HIGHWAYS ENGLAND 
OF OTHER SUBSTANTIVE INFORMATION UNDER THE INFRASTRUCTURE 
PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 2017.     
 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the further information relating to 
the above site, under the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
Regulations 2017.  
 
We have no further comments to add to those provided in our previous responses for 
this Development Consent Order application.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Katherine Burt 
Sustainable Places - Planning Specialist 
 
Direct dial 02030 259339 
Direct e-mail swx.sp@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 
 




